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20th October 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
I wrote to you on 23rd September with advanced notice of our Year 11 Parents Evening taking place in 
December. Unfortunately, there was an error in that letter.  
 
Year 11 Parents Evening will take place on Wednesday 7th December. 
 
As you are aware, your child is now in their final and most important year at All Saints Catholic College. 
This is a pivotal point in their school career and your support is invaluable.  
 
I therefore look forward to seeing you at the Year 11 Parents Evening on Wednesday 7th December 2022. 
 
Further details on how to confirm your attendance will follow closer to the time.  
 
Please do not respond to this email directly, instead if you have any questions contact 
info@allsaintscc.org.uk marked for my attention.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Ms R Burke 
Head of Upper School 
All Saints Catholic College 
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